MEMORANDUM

Date February 28, 2014
To: Midcoast Community Council
From: Dan Haggerty and Bill Kehoe

Subject: MCC appointee alternate to Coastside Emergency Action Program (CEAP) Executive
Committee

On February 12, 2014, the MCC appointed Joel Janoe and Dan Haggerty as MCC rep and
alternate (respectively) on the CEAP Executive Committee.

Due to the conflict with work schedule and monthly CEAP meeting times and the need to have
continuity for the unincorporated Midcoast with CEAP disaster planning, we thought it would be
better for Bill Kehoe, retired MCC member and CEAP member, to serve as the MCC alternate on
CEAP in place of Dan Haggerty.



